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Introducing a New Package Delivery Alternative – 
USPS® Smart Locker 

  

 
The Postal Service is expanding the USPS Smart Locker offering to additional locations beginning 
September 2023, providing a new package delivery alternative for customers.  
 
The state-of-the-art Smart Lockers are being installed in select Post Office lobby locations across the 
country—and many will have 24/7 access. Customers wanting extra security for their packages will 
appreciate having a free, direct-to-locker delivery option when shipping high-value items.  
 
In addition to direct-to-locker deliveries, USPS Smart Lockers provide an alternative to the “left-notice 
shelf” for redeliveries, and oversized PO Box packages, encouraging customers to skip the retail line and 
retrieve packages directly from a Smart Locker.  
 
We are excited about the safety, security, and convenience that Smart Lockers will bring to our 
customers’ package experiences. 
 
  
 

##  

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  

Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  
475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  

Washington DC 20260  
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